MidCoast Community Council
P.O. Box 64
Moss Beach, CA 94038

February 20, 1996

San Mateo County Harbor District
One Johnson Pier

Half Moon Bay, CA 94019

Attn: Mr. James Stillwell

Dear Mr. Stilwell,

The MidCoast Community Council (MCCC,) at its January 10, 1996 meeting, voted
unanimously to search for ways to work with the Harbor District to foster a public process
that will focus on the longterm development of El Granada Waterfront.

We believe a forum with representatives from public, private, and commercial entities can
facilitate an open, positive analysis of the many issues that come into play when
considering the enhancement and preservation of this most critical resource. This forum
could include, but would not be limited to, such groups as the MCCC, the Harbor District,
Half Moon Bay City Council, San Mateo County Board of Supervisors, San Mateo
County Planning, the Half Moon Bay Chamber of Commerce, Concerned Citizens of the
Coastside, real estate developers, and other concerned individuals and organizations.

We propose an exploratory meeting of a few members of the MCCC and the Harbor
Commission to gauge the level of interest in moving ahead on a comprchcnswe plan.
Perhaps we could meet in March? Please contact me at your earliest convenience; home
415-728-1907, office 415-962-0906.

Thank you for your support

Sincerely,
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Chris McComb
Chair, MidCoast Community Council

cc: MCCC
San Mateo County Board of Supervisors



